
Reception – Weekly Newsletter – 3/2/17 
 
 

 

Dear Families, 

Thank you for a lovely week. This week the children have continued their 

learning of dinosaurs. The children have thoroughly enjoyed making nests out of 

shredded wheat and chocolate and writing the steps they took to do so. The 

children have also had the opportunity to weigh dinosaurs, make dinosaur eggs 

with playdough and paper Mache balloons to make eggs.  

 

In phonics this week, we have learned the sounds: 

 

ure    ture   ue 

 

Please do try these at home – and of course try to read as much as possible – 

particularly those tricky words! 

For Home Learning this week we would like the children to have a go at the 

tasks below. We’d loved to see some pictures of them doing the tasks.  

• Can you stand on one leg? Which leg is easier? 

• Can you catch a large ball? 

• Can you jump and land on two feet?  

• Can you go over something, around something and under something? 

As we mentioned last week will be going on a trip to Rosemoor on Friday 10th 

March. If any of you are interested in coming along on the trip with us, please 

provide us with an email address so we can contact you with the details. A DBS 

check will be required for all those coming on the trip.  

 

Many thanks! Have a lovely weekend, 

The Reception Team 

 

 

 


